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Continuing the Learning Journey! 

Yet another busy week in Chestnut 

Class. We are making props for our 

Nativity performance and practising 

the songs regularly. It will be a 

wonderful show! 

 

Our learning this week: 
 

• In maths the children have 

been adding one more. 

 

 

• Little Wandle tricky words 

this week are: ‘has’ and ‘and’.  

• We have been learning about 

Diwali. The children listened to 

the story of Rama and Sita and 

acted it out, everyone was 

eager to play the ten headed 

demon!  

 
 

 

 
 

Focus on Learning 
The children’s reading ability was 

assessed recently. From next week 

we will be reading three times a week 

with all of the children, within small 

groups. This same book will go home 

on Friday for you to share with your 

child at home. These books will be 

changed every Friday. Some books do 

not have words, the focus for these 

books is to grow your child’s 

vocabulary.  

The children will also continue to 

bring home a library book each week, 

this is for you to read to your child. 
 

Information for Families 
 

Thank you if you have brought in 

your Nativity show outfits already! 

A letter about reserving tickets 

went out this week. If you require 

another one please ask the office. 

The two performances are on the 

6th and the 7th of December at 

2.15.  

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 


